
 

 

     

 

 

 

09/05/2018 

 

RADIOLOGY RESULTS TO MESSAGE CENTER  
 

 

Please note that the rule that has been created to send a message to the provider message center stating: New 

Radiology Results has been turned off. The issue preventing the Radiology Results from filing directly to the 

Message Center has been corrected so there is no need for the duplicate notification created by this rule.  

 

Providers should now only see the Results populate under the Results tab in the message center: 

 

 

If any providers see an instance where they do not receive a result as expected, please contact the Atos 

Service Desk.  

 

 

 

 


